Dear Gail,

www.aven.uk.cem

Congratulations from the Events Team on achieving fantastic results in 2006,

As advised before Christmas, to reward and recognise your achievements you have been
invited to join Avon's first European Conference in Barcelona this March.

The prestigious venue is the 5 star Sol Melia Barcelona Hotel.

| would now like to update you on the planned itinerary.
Friday 30th March - Arrival day - Welcome dinner
Saturday 31st March - Breakfast - Daytime excursion &

Evening Gala Dinner

Sunday 1st Aprii -  Breakfast - Free day to discaver Barcelona and its many attractions
& Evening Dinner
Monday 2nd April - Breakfast - Departure

You may wish to bring & partner or friend with you. If so, they will be welcome to join us at
the preferential rate of £150 ( based on a double / twin room).

In erder for us to confirm a place for yourself and a partner or friend please can you
confirm your attendance to Gabby Finn on telephone number 01604 618008 or via e-
mail to gabby.finn@avon.com before the end of January. If you are booking a place
for a partner payment will need to made by quoting your credit / debit card details during
this call.

| hope you are able to join us and other top Sales Leader achievers for this well deserved
break,

Thank you &

kind regards,.
P g,
(===

Liz Evans
Event Planning Manager.



